
 

Conservation  

To find out more about the 

conservation we carry out here 

please head to the website or ask 

one of our amazing team!  

Conservation is at the heart of all we do here at Northumberland College Zoo 

Other ways in which we help conserve species here at 

Northumberland College Zoo  

 

We are active members of the Hog Friendly Campus Scheme.  

Along with our students we are working to achieve various award levels by 

completing the challenges set by the scheme.  

The aim is to attract and maintain a healthy population of hedgehogs on the 

campus grounds.   

Northumberland College Wildlife Society is a student run group.  

The Student group is very active helping out with conservation lead projects here 

on the campus at Kirkley Hall including camera trapping, helping with BIOBLITZ and 

supporting the Red Squirrels Northern England camera surveys.    

We are partners with Nature’s Safe.  A biobank that is actively storing live cell 

samples of endangered species.  

As and when an animal passes or is euthanised due to medical issues we take 

samples to send to nature’s Safe.  

They store these samples to safeguard the future of our natural world.    

 Spotted on Site is a campaign run through I Naturalist. We ask staff and guests to 

download the App and take photos of the flora and fauna found on site here at 

Kirkley Hall.  

This data is then used to look at what biodiversity we have here on site and plan 

future conservation projects to attract further wildlife here.  
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